
BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL 
 
 

Please note that the four separate 
attachments for Item 11.3 of the Ordinary 

business paper for 25 January 2012  
 

(Development Servicing Plans  
- Water Supply and Wastewater) 

 
are too large to place on the web. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require a copy of the attachments, 
please contact Sandra Bailey on 6686 1273 or 

sandrab@ballina.nsw.gov.au 
 
 


